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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Law 
   
 

 

 

Legal Counsel 
 Alaska Industrial Development and Export Authority  

and Alaska Energy Authority  
RFP 2020-0300-4557 

Amendment # 3 
July 9, 2020 

This amendment is being issued to reopen the solicitation and extend the deadline for proposals 
 to Wednesday, July 29th, by 4pm Alaska Time    

 
Given the unusual circumstances and challenges during the pandemic, we are again extending the deadline for 
proposals.   If a firm has already submitted a complete proposal, they need not apply again.   
 
This Amendment is being issued for informational purposes only and needn’t be returned. 
 
Procurement Officer Patricia Hull   
Administrative Officer                         
Phone:   (907) 465-4337 
Email: Patricia.Hull@alaska.gov  
  

 07/09/2020 
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